
February 25, 2009

Main Street Softworks
2831 NW 41^st St.
Gainesville, Florida 32606-7492

Attention: Darryl Wright, President and CEO

Re: Main Street Softworks, Monetra 7.1

Dear Mr. Wright,

This letter is to inform Main Street Softworks (“Vendor”) that its payment application, Monetra 
7.1 (the “Application”), has received a grade of PASS from the PCI Security Standards Council 
(the “Council”) Quality Assurance Team.  Your PA-QSA has been notified of this grade as well. 
This letter does not represent an endorsement of the Application, but rather validation that the 
minimum documentary requirements have now been met.

Having achieved a passing grade, the Council will list the Application on its Validated Payment 
Application List upon receipt and confirmation of (i) Vendor’s executed original of the enclosed 
PA-DSS Vendor Release Agreement and (ii) Vendor’s completed version of the enclosed 
Payment Application Summary form.  Please complete the name of the Application in the 
Payment Application Summary form exactly as you would like the Application to be identified on 
the Validated Payment Application List.  

Your invoice in the amount of $1,250.00 for the annual Application listing fee should arrive at the 
end of April.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have about this process.  

Sincerely,

Nina Beardsley
PA-DSS Program Manager
PCI Security Standards Council, LLC
401 Edgewater Place, Suite 600
Wakefield, MA 01880
pa-dss@pcisecuritystandards.org


